
 
 

 

 

February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Curriculum Enhancement Week Monday 18th – Wednesday 20th July 2022 
 
I am writing to you with arrangements for Curriculum Enhancement Week this July. 
 
The programme for year 10 in 2022 is as follows:  
 

Monday 18th July Tuesday 19th July Wednesday 20th July 

Futures and meet the 
professionals day 

STEM in sport Thorpe Park 

 
On Monday, the futures and meet the professionals day is set up to give the students a great 
opportunity to understand the employment process and to be able to talk to companies from the 
different employment sectors.  
 
This will then be followed by applying STEM within a sports science context on Tuesday. 
 
Wednesday is an exciting one where students can go to Thorpe Park. The trip to Thorpe Park will be 
leaving at 7.00am and returning for 6.30pm, giving our students plenty of time in the park. This trip is a 
great way to finish off what would be their final CEW at Sackville. You are invited to make a voluntary 
contribution of £32.50, unless your child is in possession of a valid Merlin card then the cost will be 
£13.50. All payments should be made via Scopay by Monday 28th March 2022. 
 
I am very keen for every student to take part in all of the activities offered. I must, however, tell you 
that as the school could not bear the cost of the visit, the visit will not take place unless parents, who 
are able to, are willing to contribute.  
 
Please remember that that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we can use 
that to pay for the full cost of the trip to Thorpe Park. All you need to do is tick the consent box on 
Scopay. If however, you would like to make a contribution towards the trip to Thorpe Park, there is also 
facility to make payment.  
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy 
can be found on our website at https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/parents-2/school-trip-insurance/. 
Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 
 

https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/parents-2/school-trip-insurance/


Thursday 21st July will be a normal school day. 
 
More details on each of the day’s activities will be given to students in due course. In the meantime, 
please rest assured that we will be working very hard to ensure that this year’s Curriculum 
Enhancement Week is a fitting end to a great year for the students. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me cthompson@sackvilleschool.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr C Thompson 
Leader of Year 10 
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